
ith best wishes for  
Christmas and the New Year

Instead of sending Christmas cards we are supporting the work of Tusk Trust in Kenya by making 
a donation towards the construction of two schools. For more information on Tusk Trust click here.
Photograph of children by Robert Merrick for Tusk Trust and the Lewa Wildlife Conservancy. 
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